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16 June 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As we approach the end of the Academic Year and look towards September, I am writing to update you on 
the Governors’ policy regarding uniform. 
 
In recent months we have been reviewing our uniform, and suppliers, and from September 2023 will be 
moving to a supplier who offers online purchases and free returns, as well as offering highly competitive 
prices.  We have also sourced a very reasonably priced supplier of an updated PE kit for our students.  Further 
details of these will be sent home in the Autumn Term. 
 
When students return from the summer break this year we will be requiring all girls to wear the pleated or 
A-line skirts stipulated by our current uniform policy.  In recent years there has been a gradual increase in 
girls wearing a variety of non-uniform skirts, which do not follow our policy.  Please can you bear this in mind 
if you are purchasing new uniform for September.  New Year 7 girls will be wearing only pleated skirts from 
September, and this is the likely direction of travel from September 2023.  All skirts are to be worn towards 
the knee. 
 
We will be consulting parents and carers about our uniform in the next Academic Year, and in the meantime 
ask for your support in ensuring that our students reflect the high standards that you expect from our school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 

Mr M Antram 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


